
 
 

 
THE COUNCIL 

OF 
THE CITY OF NEW YORK 

CITY HALL 
NEW YORK, N.Y. 10007 

 
 
                                                                                                December 22, 2020 
 
 
 
Hon. Bill de Blasio, Mayor 
The City of New York 
City Hall 
New York, New York 10007 
 
Dear Mayor de Blasio: 

 
On December 21, 2020, the bills listed below were considered returned unsigned from your office.  

Please be advised that these items have been assigned the following local law numbers following the 
expiration of the Charter-mandated thirty day time period: 
 
                                   Int. No.  1684-A has been assigned as Local Law No. 120 of 2020; 
                                   Int. No.  1685-A has been assigned as Local Law No. 121 of 2020; 
                                   Int. No.  1693-A has been assigned as Local Law No. 122 of 2020; 
                                   Int. No.  1694-A has been assigned as Local Law No. 123 of 2020; 
                                   Int. No.  1695-A has been assigned as Local Law No. 124 of 2020; 
                                   Int. No.  2136     has been assigned as Local Law No. 125 of 2020. 
 

 
 
Thank you very much.   

 
 
Very truly yours, 

 
 
 
       Jonathan C. Ettricks 
           Director, Legislative Document Unit 
                                                                                                New York City Council 
 
 
 
 
 
 
cc: Hon. Michael M. McSweeney, Clerk of the Council, City Clerk 
 Yume Kitasei, Director, Mayor’s Office of Legislative Affairs       


